
Content Area Prompt Survey Item Definition Denominator Numerator

Applying for 
Colleges or 
Universities

This item represents the percent of students 
who indicated that they met one-on-one with a 
high school or college counselor "At Least 
Once" to talk about Applying for Colleges or 
Universities

Total number of 
students who 

responded to the 
survey item

Total number of 
students who 

responded with "At 
Least Once"

Applying for 
Financial Aid

This item represents the percent of students 
who indicated that they met one-on-one with a 
high school or college counselor "At Least 
Once" to talk about Applying for Financial Aid

Total number of 
students who 

responded to the 
survey item

Total number of 
students who 

responded with "At 
Least Once"

Choosing Which 
College to Attend

This item represents the percent of students 
who indicated that they met one-on-one with a 
high school or college counselor "At Least 
Once" to talk about Which College to Attend

Total number of 
students who 

responded to the 
survey item

Total number of 
students who 

responded with "At 
Least Once"

Exploring Career 
Interests

This item represents the percent of students 
who indicated that they met one-on-one with a 
high school or college counselor "At Least 
Once" to Explorer Their Career Interest

Total number of 
students who 

responded to the 
survey item

Total number of 
students who 

responded with "At 
Least Once"

Matching Your 
Career Interest to a 

College Major

This item represents the percent of students 
who indicated that they met one-on-one with a 
high school or college counselor "At Least 
Once" to talk about Matching Their Career 
Interest to a College Major

Total number of 
students who 

responded to the 
survey item

Total number of 
students who 

responded with "At 
Least Once"
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College Preparation 
Support

During This School 
year, How Many 
Times Did You 

Meet One-on-One 
With a High School 

or College 
Counselor to Get 

Help With:



Content Area Prompt Survey Item Definition Denominator Numerator

During This School 
year, How Many 
Times Did You 
meet One-on-One 
With a High School 
or College 
Counselor to Get 
Help With:

Reviewing 
Financial Aid 
Award Letters

This item represents the percent of students 
who indicated that they met one-on-one with a 
high school or college counselor "At Least 
Once" to Review Financial Aid Award Letters

Total number of 
students who 

responded to the 
survey item

Total number of 
students who 

responded with "At 
Least Once"

Choosing Which 
Colleges to Apply 

to

This item represents the percent of students 
who indicated that they wished they had 
received more help with Choosing Which 
Colleges to Apply to

Total number of 
students who 

responded to the 
survey item

Total number of 
students who 

responded with 
"Yes" to the item

Filling Out College 
Applications

This item represents the percent of students 
who indicated that they wished they had 
received more help with Filling Out College 
Applications

Total number of 
students who 

responded to the 
survey item

Total number of 
students who 

responded with 
"Yes" to the item

Writing College 
Application Essays

This item represents the percent of students 
who indicated that they wished they had 
received more help with Writing College 
Application Essays

Total number of 
students who 

responded to the 
survey item

Total number of 
students who 

responded with 
"Yes" to the item

Putting Together 
Other Materials for  

Your Application

This item represents the percent of students 
who indicated that they wished they had 
received more help with Putting Together Other 
Materials for Their Applications

Total number of 
students who 

responded to the 
survey item

Total number of 
students who 

responded with 
"Yes" to the item
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Content Area Prompt Survey Item Definition Denominator Numerator

Writing a Resume
This item represents the percent of students 
who indicated that they wished they had 
received more help with Writing a Resume

Total number of 
students who 

responded to the 
survey item

Total number of 
students who 

responded with 
"Yes" to the item

Asking for Letters 
of Reference

This item represents the percent of students 
who indicated that they wished they had 
received more help with Asking for Letters of 
Reference

Total number of 
students who 

responded to the 
survey item

Total number of 
students who 

responded with 
"Yes" to the item

Choosing Which 
College to Enroll In

This item represents the percent of students 
who indicated that they wished they had 
received more help with Choosing Which 
College to Enroll In

Total number of 
students who 

responded to the 
survey item

Total number of 
students who 

responded with 
"Yes" to the item

Applying or 
Registering for 

Community 
College

This item represents the percent of students 
who indicated that they wished they had 
received more help with Applying or 
Registering for Community College

Total number of 
students who 

responded to the 
survey item

Total number of 
students who 

responded with 
"Yes" to the item

Completing 
College Enrollment 

Paperwork

This item represents the percent of students 
who indicated that they wished they had 
received more help with Completing College 
Enrollment Paperwork

Total number of 
students who 

responded to the 
survey item

Total number of 
students who 

responded with 
"Yes" to the item
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